About us
Rosemary Heights Chiropractic has developed an excellent
reputation with their patients founded on the integrity and
the quality of service. They have a team of professionals who
continue to strive at making Rosemary Heights Chiropractic the
clinic of choice for chiropractic and massage therapy in
Surrey / White Rock, BC.
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Orthotics
Cold Laser Facial Therapy
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Our Staff:
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Dr. Dana Bromley
Dr. Bromley graduated from the University of Toronto in 1989
with a Bachelor Of Science Degree. He majored in biology and
minored in both anthropology and psychology. After graduating,
he immediately attended Sutherland-Chan school of massage and
hydrotherapy in Toronto. He completed the 2200 program and
attained his Registered Massage Therapist designation in 1991.
He worked as a massage therapist for three years with the
renowned chiropractor, Dr. Chris Oswald, who convinced him to
further his education and career as a chiropractic physician.

Lisa Dobrowolski

Lisa Dobrowolski graduated from West Coast College of Massage
Therapy (New Westminster) in 2007 with a Diploma in Massage
Therapy. Upon graduation, she registered with the Massage
Therapy Association of British Columbia. Lisa provides massage
therapy to her patients using a variety of techniques,
including myofascial release and deep tissue massage.

Gavin Robertson

Gavin graduated from the West Coast College of Massage Therapy
in 1995. His years of experience and over 3,000 hours of
training with extensive knowledge of anatomy, physiology and
extensive orthopedic consultation, he strives to be on the
“cutting” edge of massage therapy by continuously upgrading

his academic and physical skills.

Katelynn Williams

Katelynn Williams is a graduate of the West Coast College of
Massage Therapy. She provides registered massage therapy based
on the solid foundation of her diploma studies. She continues
to upgrade her skills and techniques to give her patients
massage therapy based on the latest research. Her skills sets
include (but are not limited to) […]
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